
 

NOTICE OF CANVASS 

WALLER COUNTY DEMOCRATIC PRIMARY 

 

 

 

The Waller County Democratic Party will canvass the results of the  

March 1, 2022 Primary Election on Wednesday, March 9, 2022, 10:00 AM. 

The canvass will be held at the Waller County Democratic Headquarters, 

715 7th St, Hempstead, TX 77445.  This is a public meeting. 

 

 

 

Dr. Denise Mattox 

County Chairwoman 

(979) 645-1664 
  

Waller County Democratic Party 

715 7th Street / P.O. Box 1152 

Hempstead, TX 77445 

https://g.co/kgs/WERxkf 

 
Please Donate 

https://secure.actblue.com/donate/waller-county-democratic-party-1 
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